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Friday 6th January 2017  

 
 

 
 

Message from Mrs Brimson 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
We hope you have had a happy new year and welcome  
back to Spring  2017. We would like to say a big thank you 
to all the children who have returned to school calmly and 
settled in to their classes ready to begin their new topic 
learning. 
 
Whilst it is lovely to see the children so keen to come into 
their classrooms in the mornings please could we remind 
you that unless children are in the Breakfast Club we would 
appreciate children being dropped off at school no earlier 
than 8.45am.  This will enable the teachers to ensure they 
are ready in the classrooms at the right time to welcome 
your child into school. 
 
Parents Evenings are taking place in the school hall on 
Monday 16th and Tuesday 17th January with 10 minute 
appointment times available from 3.50pm until 6.00pm.  
Sign up sheets will be available in the school hall from 
9.00am on Monday 9th January.  This will be an  
opportunity for you to discuss your child’s strengths and 
next steps with their class teacher.   We are looking  
forward to seeing you. 
 
Thank you and I hope you have a lovely weekend. 
 
Mrs Brimson 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our Christian Values are: 
  Teamwork  Forgiveness  Respect  Honesty  Kindness   

  Happy Birthday to those who have had  

a Birthday this week  

and during the Christmas holidays to: 

 

William Earl 

Jack Miles 

India Ewings 

Tristan Knowles 

Cody Beaumont 

George Pengelly 

Orcun Basma 

Lily Keenoy 
 

We hope you had a fabulous day!! 

 

Music Club 
 

This term the  
instruments at Music 

Club will be Steel Pans.  
We are waiting for 
them to arrive in 

school.  Mrs Brimson 
will let you all know when they do so the 

Music Club can restart.  

 
DIARY DATES 

 
 

  Monday 9 January  
  Representatives from Year 5 and Year 6 attending     
  Sportshall Athletics event 
 
  Wednesday 11 January  
  ‘Open the Book’ to lead School Worship 
 
  Monday 16 January and Tuesday 16 January 
  Parents Evenings in the School Hall 
 
  Tuesday 7 February  
  Safer Internet day in school 
 
  Wednesday 8 February 
  Open the Book’ to lead School Worship 
 
  Friday 10 February 
  Last Day of Half Term 
 
  Monday 13 to Friday 17 February inclusive 
  Half Term Holiday 
 
  Monday 20 February 
  Back to School 
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Aisthorpe Peverell 

Dinham Powlett 

 
Class 1: Liam Parkhouse 

 

Class 2: Marlie Jennings 

  Bevin Davey 

 

Class 3:  Ruby Macklin 

     Niamh Davey 

 

Class 4: Will Hatton 

  Bella Oran 

      

CRAFT NIGHT 

Saturday 14th Jan 2017 

7pm to 9.30pm drop in session 

Halberton Methodist Church Hall 

Come along and join us as we enjoy an evening “crafting”.  

Bring along your existing project to work on, or use it as an opportunity to get some inspiration for next 

time! 

We provide paper based crafts for those without a hobby craft.  

 

This is a FREE evening, refreshments included, come for a fun time and be as creative as you wish! 

Last time we had knitters, posh colouring books, crocheting and more! 

All with a hot cuppa and a warm welcome 
 

Hosted by Halberton Methodists 

 

AFTER SCHOOL CLUBS 
SPRING TERM 

 
 
  Tuesdays (starting 10 January)  
  3.30pm-4.30pm Premier Sport Football Club 
 
 
    Thursdays (starting 12 January) 
    3.30pm-4.30pm Premier Sport Gymnastics Club 
 
 
    Fridays (start date TBC) 
    3.30pm-4.30pm Music Club with Mrs Brimson 
 
 
    Fridays (starting 13 January) 
    3.30pm-4.30pm Sports Club with Mr Snow  


